
 

 

 Friday 18th November 2022 

                                                          Weekly Newsletter 
 
Stars of the Week 
Congratulations to last week’s stars of the week: 

Mrs Laughton’s and Mrs Short’s classes Myles B                 Amy O 

Mrs Downes’, Mrs Barron’s and Miss 

Spence’s classes 
Ella B         Shanice Y          Sienna B 

Mrs Valentine’s, Miss Henaghan’s and Mr 

Rutherford’s classes 
Joey B             Roman R          Matthew O 

Mrs Baxter and Mrs Greenwood’s and Mrs 

Shires’ classes 
Jessica C            Jonathan M 

Mr Brown’s class Grace M 

 
Attendance 
Well done to Mrs Baxter’s and Mrs Greenwood’s class who achieved 99.1% attendance last week. 
 
Year 5 and 6 Viking Invasion 
Thank you to all the parents and carers who came along to see our Year 5 and 
Year 6 Viking Invasion workshops this week. The children loved sharing their 
knowledge with you. 
 
December Breakfast and Out of School Clubs 
Bookings may now be made online for December Breakfast and Out of School Clubs. Bookings made after 
Monday 28th November will incur a £2 late booking fee and you will need to complete a paper form or 
contact our Office Team.  
 
OOSC will be hosting a Christmas Movie Night on Wednesday 7th December 2022, 3,15pm- 5.30pm where 
children can enjoy some snacks while watching a Christmas movie with their friends. Our Breakfast Club 
invite children to join them for an Elf Breakfast at Breakfast Club on Friday 9th December.  Both sessions 
may be booked on the School Gateway. 
 
 



 

 

Christmas Celebrations 
There are lots of activities and events coming up. These include an OOSC Christmas 
Movie Night, an Elf Breakfast at Breakfast Club, the ever-popular Shanklea 
Christmas Lunch, a sponsored Leg it to Lapland event and a Friends of Shanklea 
Christmas event. We will also be running a Festive Bake Off Competition where 
families are invited to create something wonderful at home and send in photos of 
their creation. We will provide more information shortly but we thought you might 
like some time to plan your designs. 
 

Dates for Your Diary 

Monday 21st -Thursday 24th 
November 

Year 5 Bikeability Course – This will be a 4 day course (final) 

Tuesday 22nd November 
3.30-6pm Parents/carers’ evenings in school for Miss Spence’s class 
(KS1/2) and Mrs Valentine’s (nee Hagan) class (SH3/4) 

Thursday 24th November 
3.30-6pm Parents/carers’ evenings in school for Miss Spence’s class 
(KS1/2) and Mrs Valentine’s (nee Hagan) class (SH3/4) 

Friday 25th November 
We would like children to bring in donations for the Friends of Shanklea 
Christmas tombola please. They come to school in non-uniform today as a 
thank you 

Monday 28th November-
Thursday 1st December 

Year 6 Bikeability Course – This will be a 4 day course (final) 
 

Starting 1st December Leg it to Lapland Sponsored Event will begin (more details to follow) 

Wednesday 7th December  

OOSC Christmas Movie Night 3.15-5.30pm 
Our OOSC Team invite children to come along and watch a Christmas film 
with their friends. Snacks will be provided. Please book on the School 
Gateway under Clubs “Christmas Move Night @OOSC” £10.50 
 
3.30pm Meeting for January intake Nursery parents 

Friday 9th December 8am-8.45am Elf Breakfast £2per child. Please book on the School Gateway 

Thursday 15th December 
3.15pm Friends of Shanklea Christmas Event – Games, Tombola, Choir, 
Refreshments – more details to follow 

 
Cramlington Parish Panto 

Cramlington Parish have invited children to consider joining their cast in the production of Widow Twanky’s 



 

 

Christmas Laundry at St Nicholas Church 21st and 22nd December 2022. We have more information and 

application forms in the office if anyone is interested. 

School Lunches 
Please order and pay (where appropriate) on the School Grid.  
 

 
Shanklea Little Monkeys Toddler Group 
We are delighted with the response to our Little Monkeys Toddler Group on Wednesday and the wonderful 
feedback from parents and carers. We look forward to seeing everyone next Wednesday at 9am. 
 

Football World Cup 

Shanklea will be joining in the excitement of the football World Cup in the coming weeks. A draw will be 

made so each class will have two teams to follow (All classes will be following England’s progress too.)    

 Each class will select one of their teams and learn some facts about the country (Our very youngest children 
in Nursery and Squirrels will be doing some creative work) over the next two weeks. Each class will share 
information with other children by presenting in an assembly. 
 

Parents/Carers’ Evenings 

Appointments may now be booked to see Miss Spence (KS1/2) and Mrs Valentine (nee Hagan) (SH3/4) at 

https://cramlingtonshanklea.schoolcloud.co.uk/ meetings will be in school on Tuesday 22nd and Thursday 

24th November 3.30-6pm 

 

Northumberland County Council Christmas Gift Donations 

Northumberland County Council are running a scheme until 9.12.2022 where people can 

donate gifts to others at Cramlington library. 

https://cramlingtonshanklea.schoolcloud.co.uk/

